

Month Day, 2018
Dear Youth Leader, 
Thank you for reserving tickets to the Youth Rally and Mass for Life at the Capital One Arena (formerly the Verizon Center) on January 18, 2019.  Please read the contents of this mailing carefully as it has important information for group leaders and participants. Please be sure to share relevant information with the youth travelling with you and their parents.

You must have your tickets with you to enter the building.  The tickets are included in this mailing.  Your tickets are color coded by level.  While seats are not assigned, you must sit in the seating level designated by the color of your ticket. The following indicates the level on which your ticket is valid:
· Floor & 100 Level – Pink


· 200 Level & 400 Level – White
The enclosed insert provides detailed information regarding entrance to the Capital One Arena and instructions related to the March for Life. As a reminder, the doors to the Capital One Arena open at 6:15am. Also, if you inadvertently registered for too many tickets, please send them back to (liaison information here) as soon as possible.

Any time-sensitive updates, such as changing weather conditions or travel alerts, will be posted on http://youthrallyandmassforlife.org/updates/. All ticket holders must sign up to receive text alert updates by texting ‘WITNESS’ to 84576.
As you can imagine, there is great expense for the Archdiocese of Washington to host a free event of this magnitude. If you would like to make a donation to help them with the costs, checks can be made payable to the ARCHDIOCESE OF WASHINGTON and mailed to the Department of Life Issues, PO Box 29260, Washington DC 20017-0260.
If you have any questions regarding your tickets or other travel logistics, please contact (liaison information here).  Thank you so much for your enthusiasm and witness for life!  
Please know of our prayers as you travel to Washington, DC to stand up for the dignity of life! 

In Christ,

Diocesan Liaison 
